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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for 
Traffic Signals and Street Lighting Systems at 
I. 24th Street & 68th Avenue/Gardendale Road 	 3. Riverside Blvd. & Vallejo 

2. Meadowview Rd. & Tamoshanter Way/22nd Ave.	 4• 14th Avenue & 58th Street 

SUMMARY 

The City Engineer's office has prepared plans and specifications for the subject project. 
Copy of said plans and specifications has been forwarded to the City Clerk and approval 

is recommended. 

FINANCIAL DATA 

In FY 1978/1979 the City Council approved in the Engineering Budget $260,000 of Gas Tax 
2106 Funds for the subject project. Total amount currently available for this project is 
$250,365. Total estimated construction cost is $268,815. 

No recommendation of funding will be made until after the bids are received. 

RECOMMENDATION 

The City Engineer recommends that plans and specifications be approved and that bids be 
received on September 16, 1980.

Respectfully Submitted 

Recommendation Approved 

Walter J. Sli	 , City Manager

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 
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